

Pupil Council

Note of Meeting on 8 October 2012

Present: Morvern, Daisy, Emily, Sonny, Lauren, Lewis, Hannah S, Mathew, Freya D

We discussed ... changing the achievement logs.
And agreed ... that Lauren, Hannah S, Freya D, Lewis would attend the meeting with staff and parents on 10-10-12 to discuss a new layout of the Achievement Logs.

We discussed ... new quotes for the school handbook.
And agreed ... reps will discuss with their classes and report back to Mrs Moyes by next Friday.

We discussed ... supporting charities.
And agreed ... to support both Red Nose Day and Children in Need. We will buy one box of red noses and two boxes of CiN wristbands. Wristbands will be sold at 50p each. Both will be non uniform days at £1 donation.

We discussed ... pupil role holders saying a promise to the school.
And agreed ... not to bother.

We discussed ... when to have meetings.
And agreed ... at least monthly on the first Friday of the month, but more often if we need to discuss things.

Our next meeting will be on ... Friday 12th October 2012

